
 
 

REMINDER – DEADLINE IS JUNE 1 
  
  

2017 Youth Court Summit   

  

Video Contest Guidelines  
  

  
  

We are asking each Youth Court to email a SHORT VIDEO about their program by June 1, 2017 to Esther 

Yang at eyang@lacourt.org. The videos are designed for the students/adults to build camaraderie around their 

Youth Courts and have fun in teaching others about your program.  

 

  

 

 



Video Guidelines:   

• Submitted videos should be no longer than 5 minutes.   

• Students should be the driving force behind these mini-productions.  

• Students can film videos with their cell phones, laptops, or other devices.    

 

  

The following is a sample Teen Court video from a past conference for your reference and information.   

LINK: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eJaXmz45y_Q   

  

All participating schools will receive a link to the “CAYC” YouTube channel shortly. This has been created solely 

for the purpose of this video contest. If you have any questions, please contact Esther Yang at 

eyang@lacourt.org or 213.633.1004.  
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